
On Thursday, August 31, 2023, the Work Session meeting for the Town of 

Gay was called to order by Mayor Nash at 6:00 p.m.  All members were 

present at roll call and it was determined a quorum did exist. 

Prior to continuing the discussion on the proposed Land Use/Zoning 

ordinance, Mayor Nash read a letter she had gotten from Mr. Keith 

Summerour regarding some zoning changes he would like to be made to 

property he owns in Gay.   

There was discussion about his requests and how they could be addressed 

and actions he must take. 

Discussion of the proposed ordinance continued until approximately 7:45 

p.m. at which time it was suggested by council member Blakeley that we 

adjourn and schedule another work session to complete the discussion. 

Through discussion, it was decided to schedule the final work session on 

Thursday, September 7, 2023 at 6:00 p.m., and to also discuss the 

proposed map. 

Council member Blakeley motioned to adjourn the meeting at 8:00 p.m.  

The motion was seconded by council member Askvig and the vote in favor 

was unanimous. 

 

______________________ 

Ruth Nash - Mayor   

 

______________________ 

Sharon Richmond - Clerk 


